
University Council Remarks – 4/26 

 SGA has continued to work on many issues since we last met in November 

o Late night transportation 

o Transparency in student fees 

o Government relations 

o Mental wellness 

 We also held our annual Professor Recognition Ceremony to honor ten outstanding faculty 

members 

 Late last month, SGA elected our next Executive Officers. Cameron Keen was unable to join us 

today, but he is officially the new SGA President and will serve in this role on University Council 

in the new academic year. 

o Roya Naghepour (new Vice President) and Kal Golde (new Treasurer) were able to join 

us today, and I’d like to recognize them now 

 As I conclude my final meeting with this body that I’ve been honored to be a part of for the past 

two years, I want to say thank you. 

o Thank you for all you’ve done for our student body and the time you’ve committed to 

making this institution an even better place. 

o In particular, I want to thank the two leaders of the University Council – Dr. Janet Frick, 

chair of Executive Committee and President Jere Morehead, our institution’s incredible 

leader. 

 I’m certain I’ll see many of you again soon, but know how thankful I am to have gotten to know 

so many of you and call you friends. UGA is lucky to have you all, and we are better because of 

your service. 


